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Exhibit 1 
 
 The licensee currently has a construction permit on file (FCC File No. BPCDT-
20120427ABI), which seeks to correct the station’s ASR coordinates due to an incorrect 
NAD83/NAD27 conversion by the FAA.  On May 29, 2015, the licensee filed an updated no-
hazard determination with the FAA (2015-ANM-1739-OE).  The request remains pending before 
the FAA.  The licensee continues to await grant of the no-hazard study so that it can update the 
antenna structure registration with the new no-hazard determination and subsequently amend its 
pending construction permit to provide updated ASR information.     


